## MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn on June 21, 1983, at 7:00 A.M. Bill Webb presided.

Those in attendance were:

Walt Wicker Jim McNatt Ron Rosenhagen Owen Morris

John Watson Charles Hartman Cap Landolt Joe Shirley

Bill Webb Don Robison Bob Wren Billy Burt

- 1) Bill Webb read letter from the basketball coach of Sam Rayburn High School in Pasadena, requesting funds toward expenses for two basketball teams to travel to Ecquador on a goodwill tour. Motion by Watson to allocate \$200.00 to each team. Second. Approved
- 2) Bob Wren presented a treasurer's report as of 6/2/83.
- 3) Don Robison reported on results of a survey gone by the attendance committee. Recommendations for better attendance include:
  - A)· Better programs
  - Buddy System Team B)
  - Rotary information at each meeting

4) Discussion of committee progress reports by directors.

Charles Hartman, Secretary

As of July 1,1983, the officers and directors of the Space Center Rotary Club are as follows:

President

President Elect

Secretary Treasurer

Sergeant at Arms Past President

Directors:

Through June 30,1984

Ron Rosenhagen Owen Morris Charles Hardwick

1983/84 Bill Webb

1984/85 Charles Hartman

Bob Wren

Jim Hargrove Joe Shirley

Chuck Jacobson

June 30,1985

Cap Landolt Walt Wicker Bob Driver

June 30,1986

John Watson Jim McNatt

Aaron Schein